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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Kathy Glennan, ALA Representative to the JSC 
Subject: Revision of RDA 1.7.3 (Punctuation) 

 
ALA thanks CCC for this proposal, which we support.  

 
We have one editorial suggestion to allow for substitution of punctuation, a concept that appears 
in both 2.6.1.4 and 2.12.9.3. Change the sentence before the final example block to: 
 

Add or substitute punctuation, as necessary, for clarity. 

 


